Monday, July 19, 2021 at 08:13:45 Eastern Daylight Time

Subject: pva-eo RFI for Promoting Access to Voting - Docket / FR Number: 210608—0123 / 2021-12619
Date: Friday, July 16, 2021 at 4:57:59 PM Eastern Daylight Time

From: pva-eo@list.nist.gov on behalf of Jeff Ogden

To: pva-eo@list.nist.gov

Attachments: NIST_Promoting Access to Voting_RFI_VASTEC RESPONSE_ vf.pdf

Voting Accessibility Evaluation Team,

Please see attached for VASTEC, Inc’s reply to the RFI recently issued by the National Institute of Standards
and Technology (NIST) in the Federal Register , Volume 86, # 114, for Promoting Access to Voting.

Please know that VASTEC has deep domain knowledge and expertise in Section 508 and W3C WCAG
Accessibility Remediation Services. We have, for over a decade, continuously supported 508 Remediation
projects with a portfolio of the services that includes accessibility assessments, document remediation,
testing, and consulting services to assure ADA compliance and we are interested in continuing to work with
NIST and to support your organization as you continue to assess and address challenges with voting
accessibility for people with disabilities.

Please consider me as your contact as you move forward. Please feel free to reach out at any time if you have
any questions or if you need any further information.

Jeff Ogden

Proposal Manager
VASTEC

To unsubscribe from this group, send email to pva-eo+unsubscribe@list.nist.gov
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